


 

THE PETER SEFTON FURNITURE SCHOOL 

 

In the small, scenic town of Upton-Upon-Severn, Peter Sefton runs a private, purpose-built 

school dedicated solely to teaching bespoke furniture making and fine woodworking. The school 

offers courses lasting from 2 days to 9 months for people of all ages and levels of experience.  

 

Students at the Peter Sefton Furniture School receive nearly 5 times the tutoring / bench time 

offered by traditional college courses. This emphasis on hands-on experience means that Peter 

needs reliable, easy-to-use machines that will stand up to daily wear-and-tear. He chose to fully 

equip his workshop with machines from Hammer in 2005. “I was very impressed with the quality 

of engineering of the Hammer machines,” Peter reports. “With a number of users each day, it 

ensures great results for each student with predictable quality.” 

 

Students start their machine training with the N4400 Bandsaw. The fine adjustable upper and 

lower bandsaw guides make for easy set-up, unlike the flat friction blocks found in other 

machines.  

 

They then progress to the A3-41 Planer-Thicknesser. “The main advantage of this machine is 

the easy changeover from planing to thicknessing,” says Peter. “Students are also surprised at 

the high accuracy of Hammer machines.” They learn that getting timber straight and square is 

the first step in accuracy for the entire project. 

 



 

Sawing is the next skill learnt on the K3 Winner Circular Saw, complete with the Comfort Feature 

Package. The 2000 mm format sliding table and outrigger table make it even easier to process 

workpieces of various sizes. The small footprint of the machine is also an important factor when 

planning a workshop. 

 

Finally, students progress to the F3 Tilting Spindle Moulder, where Peter trains them in the art of 

moulding, rebating, tenoning and ring fence work. 

 

The reliable performance of his Hammer machines has enabled Peter to plan for expanding the 

range of courses on offer. “We are introducing specialist courses such as chair making and 

running more short courses for those with tight schedules,” Peter reveals. Open days will be held 

for prospective students to get a glimpse of what their course will involve. 

 

More information about the wide range of bespoke furniture making courses Peter offers is 

available on www.peterseftonfurnitureschool.com, www.ukhammer.co.uk or by phoning  

01908/635 000. 
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